
 

 

It is my pleasure to welcome Shen Yun to Calgary. Put together by hundreds of 

performers, and emerging from thousands of years of culture, this performance is 

a shining testament to the beauty of traditional Chinese culture, dance, and 

music. I wish Shen Yun success in Calgary, and throughout their tour. 

 

MP Blake Richards 


